
Thursday, August 26, 2021  

Announcements 

Yearbook 

Faculty Section 

Group C has duty this week 

 

Please Release The Following: 

Girl’s JV & Varsity Tennis @ 1:15 

 

 
 

Attention All Students: 
If you have yet to receive a chromebook, please stop by the 
tech room between Room 507 & Room 508 during lunch to 
pick one up.  We will distribute for the rest of the week. 
 
Attention All Students: 
Students, as a reminder, you cannot have anything dropped 
off in the front office.  The office is not accepting any  
drop-offs whether they are school materials, sports items or 
food.  Absolutely no drop-offs or deliveries!  You must 
bring any items that you need with you to school.  Please do 
not ask your parents to drop anything off for you as we will 
not accept it. 
 
Attention Students with Work Permits: 
If you were issued a work permit during last school year or 
during the summer, your work permit has expired.  You 
will need to submit a new Work Permit Application to 
receive a new work permit.  Please come see Ms. Svider in 
the Counseling Office for the form or you can get it from 
the svdons website. 

Athletics 

Girl’s Varsity Tennis vs Charter Oak @ Sierra Vista - 2:15 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Girl’s JV Tennis vs Charter Oak @ Charter Oak - 3:15 

Sports 

The Women Empowerment Club will be having a meeting 
on Monday, August 30th, during lunch on the grass area 
between Room 401 and Room 405.  The following positions 
for club officers are open:  Secretary, Treasurer and Event 
Planner, so come prepared with a speech. 

Clubs & Activities 

Seniors: 
Bookings are filling up quickly for senior portraits and the 
deadline will approach faster than you realize.  Only half 
of our seniors have already had their portraits taken and 
will appear in the yearbook.  Please call today to make 
your appointment with PPS Imaging.  They are taking 
appointments for October, but once they fill up they might 
not be able to fit you in for our yearbook deadline,  
October 30th!  Please keep in mind, in order to appear in 
the portrait area of the yearbook, you MUST take your 
picture with PSS Imaging.  There are no exceptions to this.  
You can find their website information on our school  
website under the yearbook section.  If you haven’t taken 
your picture, you will need to travel to the studio for your 
appointment.  Please do not delay in making your  
Appointment, as they might not have any available if you 
wait much longer! 

Attention all girls who are interested in Girl’s Soccer: 
There is an informational meeting TODAY at 3:30pm in 
the stadium on the bleachers. 
 
Attention all girls who are interested in Flag Football: 
There is an informational meeting TODAY at 4:00pm in 
the stadium concerning try-outs and practice times. 


